Randy & Debbie Bullock

Serving the Lord in Romania

Adelina and Manu were here for a couple of weeks in February and the beginning of March, and
they were able to be here for the Harvest banquet honoring Danny. We are so thankful for Danny'’s
guidance and direction over the years.

They have just finished renovating the inside of the center for the gypsy children there in Dumbrava.
Adelina shared a story with me about one of the little boys there. This is why we keep the center
open, even when it seems like we are not making any progress with the children. Each day at the
center we start the day with prayer. The children usually pray for the same things everyday like food,
money, not to have homework, and things will go their way. Today a young boy prays, “Help me to
become something in lifel”

That prayer spoke to all of the teachers that day. It reminds us of why we are here to share the good
news of Jesus Christ with these children, to give them hope for the future as they live day by day with
not much hope. Very few ever finish school. The parents won't let most of the children finish school
because it is more important for them to work and try to make some money to survive.

We want to thank you all for being a part of fulfilling the dreams and aspirations of these children.

You can read more about the activities of the center in Dumbrava on Instagram and Facebook.
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Thank you all for your prayers and support.
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